Dear Parents and Guardians of Little Axe Public School,

Due to several inquiries if school is in session tomorrow:

At this time, we are planning to have school tomorrow January 6, 2022, and following our regular schedule. In consideration of the forecasted cold weather, we are sending this letter to ask that you ensure that your children are dressed appropriately and take care that your child is warm and safe while waiting at the bus stop or being transported to school. We will be taking extra precautions to ensure that buses are warm and that time outside is limited. We take the safety of our students very seriously and will continue to closely monitor the situation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jay Thomas